
NUCLEAR WORKING GROUP 
 

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON 8 NOVEMBER 2007 
 

 
Present:  Councillors A Holliday (Chairman) D Banks, Deputy Chairman; D 
Moore; A Norwood; B Dixon and Ms E Woodburn. 
 
An apology for absence was received from Councillor G Blackwell. 
 
Officers:  F McMorrow, Director Economic Prosperity & Sustainability; D James 
Member Services Officer and C Willoughby, Member Services Technical Support 
Officer. 
 
Minutes  
 
The Minutes of the Meeting held on 11 October 2007 were signed by the 
Chairman as a correct record. 
 
Disclosures of Interest 
 
Councillors D Banks; A Holliday; D Moore and A Norwood declared personal 
interests in the agenda due to either being employed or having family or friends 
employed in the nuclear industry.  
 
Council’s Response to a Consultation on Managing Radioactive Waste 
Safely  
 
Consideration was given to the Council’s draft response to a consultation on 
Managing Radioactive Waste Safely. 
 
It was AGREED – a) that taking on board comments made by Members the 
document be submitted as the Councils response to the consultation on 
Managing Radioactive Waste; and  
 
b) the response be submitted to Council for information purposes. 
  
 
The meeting closed at 2:25pm 
 

Chairman 


